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“Fighting for Western New York!”

Seniors receiving the
Enhanced STAR exemption 
DO NOT need to re-register! 
Please follow normal protocol.

Don’t lose your Basic STAR exemption 
ACT NOW!

Assemblyman Steve Hawley wants you 
to know that, in an effort to save money 
lost to fraud and abuse, the state Tax 
Department is requiring homeowners 
receiving the Basic STAR exemption to  
re-register for their benefits. Taxpayers 
who don’t refile by December 31 could 
lose roughly $660 in savings on average.

TO RE-REGISTER:
Visit www.tax.ny.gov, click “Register for 
STAR,” and use your unique STAR code. 
To retrieve your code, or for any further 
information, call the Tax Department at 
(518) 457-2036.
 

For information on property taxes or any other state issue, please contact Assemblyman Steve Hawley
District Office: 121 N. Main Street • Suite 100 • Albion, NY 14411 • (585) 589-5780
Albany Office: Room 329 LOB • Albany, NY 12248 • (518) 455-5811 hawleys@assembly.state.ny.us


